
Mr. Robert Joesph 

Environmental Engineer 

Air Quality Division 

SRN: P1086, Oakland Cnty 

Ms. Jeine Camilleri 

Enforcement Unit Supervisor 

Air Quality Divison 

225 E. Columbia Ave. 
Pontiac, Michigan 48340 

248.706.6111 / Fax: 248.706.6110 

In regards to your site visit on October 11, 2019, where you observed fugitive dust leaving our site, we 

have taken the following actions: 

• We have made sure that the areas where the fugitive dust was forming have been watered 

down, either by mother nature or by our onsite water truck. We have increased the 

frequency of watering with our water truck. 

• Upper management has been making frequent tours around the yard to make sure that the 

areas are being thoroughly and frequently watered. Held truck traffic to specific speed limits 

in order to reduce the amount of dust they put into the air. 

• We currently have a contract with a sweeping company to clean our site weekly. We also 

have the sweeping company on call, to come sweep more frequently based upon weather. 

• We have reshaped our material piles to decrease the amount of dust that can be blown off 

of them. 

In addition to the steps we have taken, we are currently discussing long term solutions to further reduce 

the possibilities of fugitive dust leaving our site. Such as a possible construction of a berm in the north 

east corner of our property, with vegetation covering it, to act as a natural wind break between our 

property and our neighbors. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Peyerk 

General Manager 

Dani's Transport 

248-520-3345 


